
 
 

“Finding the way Forward”  
Two day workshop for members 
Bjorknes, Norway, 13th to 15th September 2013 

 
 

 
 
This workshop was a 2nd gen. inspired project to bring together all members for a weekend of brainstorming 
and discussion as to how we can fulfill the 2020 vision. Members had the opportunity to express new and 
original ideas and there was much energy and enthusiasm. We could also get to know each other more 
deeply through living together in a relatively primitive environment. (A more detailed report will be sent out 
soon). 
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Song leaders  -  Group discussions 
 

 
tug of war ( for peace) - barbeque 

 


